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          04. January 2022 

Dear all in Patana Foundation Stage  

 

On behalf of Lutheran Christian Foundation and Home of Praise I want to 

say thank you very much for your Christmas donations. Our nursery is 

very thankful for all the useful items.  

For many months we have not been able to open our nursery because of 

Covid-19. Our children miss their nursery very much and look forward to 

the day when the nursery is allowed to open again.  

I wish you all a Happy New Year, and I hope that we this year will be 

able to visit you in Patana foundation stage again. 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 

 

 

Best regards 

Anne Storstein Haug 

-Advisor in Lutheran Christian Foundation.  
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